
Howes Newsletter Friday 19th June 

 

It has been lovely to start welcoming Nursery and Reception 
children back to school. We have been impressed with how 
sensible they have been following the new rules that are so 
important to keep everyone safe.  

 
The full details of our phased re-opening and new routines are on our website -
https://howesprimary.co.uk/news-events/covid-19/  
 

School Timetable for Week Beginning 22nd June 
 

Monday 22nd: Nursery (9.15am -12pm) and Reception pupils (9.15am-3pm)  
Tuesday 23rd: Nursery (9.15am -12pm) and Reception pupils (9.15am-3pm) 
Wednesday 24th: Year 1 (9.15am-3pm) and HIU pupils (9.15am – 3.15pm) 
Thursday 25th: Year 1 (9.15am-3pm) and HIU pupils (9.15am – 3.15pm) 
Friday 26th: Year 1 (9.15am-3pm) and HIU pupils (9.15am – 3.15pm) 
Our key worker group continues from Monday to Friday. 
 

The school is closed to all other pupils. 
Please send enquiries to us via email (howes@howes.coventry.sch.uk) or telephone. 
Please do not come to the school office. 

A big HELLO from the Christ Church vicarage to all the families of Howes 
Primary, and an even bigger THANK YOU to all the children who made hugs 
for our elderly. These have been gradually sent out by post and have brought 
a big smile to many. Our thoughts and prayers are with you, especially Year 6 
who may not spend much time with friends and staff before moving on to 
Secondary schools. We imagine this is a great sadness, and you may be 
nervous about the transition. We wish you every success. 
It has been a busy time for us as so much of church life has shifted online, 

including all our youth groups and Sunday school classes. A lot of time has been spent just calling 
people, making sure that everyone has regular contact and not feeling forgotten. We hope you 
have everything you need to keep going during lockdown. If you would like a chat, or need help 
getting medicines or foods, we can get help to you. You can call me on 02476 502770. 
I look forward to when I can see you for assembly again. Until then, keep well!  

Arthur (Vicar of Christ Church Cheylesmore)   
 

Congratulations! 
We would like to pass on our congratulations 
to Mrs Ceairns on the safe arrival of her baby 

girl. 
 

Cress Heads 
 

Thank you for all your lovely cress 
head photos. Please keep sending 
them to us. We would 
love to hear what you 
have done with your 
cress after it has grown. 
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